
 

 

 
NOTICE OF APPLICATION FOR A 

PLANNING PERMIT 
 

Form 2 - Planning and Environment Act 1987 

 

The land affected by the 

application is located at: 

CA79 & CA80A Charam-Wombelano Road, 

Edenhope Vic 3318 
 

The application is for a Permit to: Use and development of the land for a Pig 
Farm 

The applicant for the Permit is: Ian Farran, The Pastoral Pork Company Pty 
Ltd, C/- Agribiz Engineering 

The application reference 
number is: 

PA1083 

You may look at the application and 
any documents that support the 

application online at: 

https://www.westwimmera.vic.gov.au/Council/News
-and-media/Public-notices/ 

Any person who may be affected by the granting of the Permit may object or make other 
submissions to the Responsible Authority. Please be aware that copies of objections or 

submissions received may be made available to any person for the purpose of consideration 
as part of the planning process. If you have any concerns, please contact Council’s Planning 
Department on (03) 5585-9900 or by e-mail at Planning@westwimmera.vic.gov.au. 

An objection must:  be sent to the Responsible Authority in writing, 
 include the reasons for the objection, and 

 state how the objector would be affected 

The Responsible Authority will not 

decide on the application before: 
20 December 2021 

If you object the responsible authority will notify you of its decision. 
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